
NOTICE: 
A MEETING OF A BOARD OF CANVASS 

ON MONDAY, APRIL 13, 2020 AT 4:15 A BOARD OF CANVASS WILL 
CONVENE. AN ELECTION CHIEF INSPECTOR AND THE CLERK WILL 
PROCESS THE LAST ABSENTEE BALLOTS THAT HAVE BEEN RECEIVED 
“POST MARKED TIMELY” AND ARRIVED BY 4:00 THAT DAY. (MOST 
LIKELY THIS WILL INCLUDE ONLY TWO BALLOTS.)THE ELECTION WILL 
THEN BE CLOSED AND THE VOTING TALLIES WILL BE RUN. OTHER 
RELATED PAPERWORK FOR CLOSING THE POLLS WILL BE COMPLETED 
AT THIS TIME.  
 
IF VISITORS CHOOSE TO ATTEND, THEY WILL BE REQUIRED TO WEAR 
FACIAL MASKS, USE HAND SANITIZER ON ARRIVAL AND MAINTAIN 10 
FEET OF DISTANCING FROM THE WORKERS AT ALL TIMES.  QUESTIONS 
ABOUT THE PROCESS WILL BE ALLOWED AFTER THE WORK IS 
COMPLETED AND NOT DURING THE PROCESS. RESTROOMS WILL BE 
OFF LIMITS. THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION. 


